
Long Range Planning Committee 

Minutes from the January 5, 2017 Meeting 

In attendance: John Kranzler; Sondra Smith; Elizabeth Bondy; Carole Beal; Kristen Kemple; 

Kelli Peck Parrott. 

Absent: Glenn Good 

 

The committee reviewed the minutes from the last meeting and the minutes were approved.  

 

Further discussion revolved around the issue of recruitment and faculty involvement in 

recruitment. The committee determined there was a possible tie to the 2016 Strategic Plan:  

• Goal One, Objective 1: “UF students…with increasingly diverse demographic 

characteristics.” 

• Goal Four, Objective 3: “Exceptional graduate and postdoctoral scholars who will 

contribute to cutting edge research and scholarship.” 

The committee decided that Dr. Waldron and her office were thoroughly addressing recruitment 

and recruitment was not an area where the committee could make a meaningful contribution. 

 

The committee discussed other possibilities for focus including progress on the strategic plan, 

strategic enrollment, and faculty lines. Ultimately, the committee requested that Kelli Peck 

Parrott meet with Dean Good and seek his input on direction for the committee that would 

contribute to the work of the college. 

 

The meeting was adjourned with the decision to schedule the next meeting after the chair’s 

meeting with the Dean. 

 

 


